
 
 
 

June 15, 2019 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON EXTENSION AND ASSESSMENT FOR PUBLIC WATER MAIN 
INSTALLATION FOR RAYMOND ROAD, GLASTONBURY 

THE METROPOLITAN DISTRICT 
555 Main Street, P.O. Box 800 

Hartford, Connecticut 
 

        
 The Metropolitan District will hold a public hearing in the Town Hall Main Building, 
Town Council Chambers, 2nd Floor, 2155 Main Street in Glastonbury, CT, on Wednesday, June 
26, 2019, at 6:00 P.M. for the purpose of notification of the construction of a public water 
main in all or a portion of Raymond Road in Glastonbury. 
 
 All interested parties, both in favor or against said water main, may appear to be 
heard.  Inquiries may be sent to DistrictClerk@themdc.com.  
 
 
     John S. Mirtle, Esq.  

District Clerk 
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